
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 3/11/2013 12:39:44 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Trying again 

Ok Laura I just sent the updated meeting request for April 22nd from 12 noon to 1pm. 

Thank you, 
Aaron K. Pete 
SED Administration, 3-2179 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [raailto:LRDD@pge.coral 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 12:35 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Re: Trying again 

Yeah, I know its confusing. At least I'm confused! But apparently folks think that will work. If followup is 
needed we can do that subsequently. 

So let's get this set and perhaps he and I could have lunch after? 

Original Message 
From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 12:30 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Trying again 

So this visit will now be one hour only? The General can make that appointment regardless of the shorten time 
period and the sandwiches will probably not be necessary. 

Thank you, 
Aaron K. Pete 
SED Administration, 3-2179 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [roailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 12:08 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Trying again 

SB GT&S 0262293 



Aaron 
Could gen hagan make april 22 from 12-1:00? 
We could bring in sandwiches or not, as he prefers. 

Otherwise I'm concerned we will move into May ... 
Thanks 
Laura 
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